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CENTRAL CHANCERY OF
THE ORDERS OF KNIGHTHOOD

St. James's Palace, London S.W.I.

The QUEEN has been graciously pleased, on the
occasion of the Celebration of Her Majesty's
Birthday, and on the advice of Her Majesty's
Ministers of the Federation of Rhodesia and
Nyasaland, to give orders for the following
appointments to the Most Excellent Order of
the British Empire:

To be an Ordinary Commander of the Civil
Division oj the said Most Excellent Order :

Maurice Beaumont BENOY, 'Esq., Secretary for
Defence.

To be Ordinary Officers of the Civil Division
of the said Most Excellent Order :

Colonel Maurice Clinton Hlton BARBER, D.F.C.,
Director of Civil Aviation.

Denis Alfred Parker BUTT, Esq. For services
to tourism in tihe Federation.

To be Ordinary Members of the Civil Division
oj the said Most Excellent Order :

Kingsley Dinga DUBE, Esq., Second Secretary
(Information), Federal High Commission,
Lagos.

.Miss Helen Janet DUFF, formerly a physio-
therapist in 'the Federal Nursing Service.

Madeline Ann, Mrs. HEALD, of Bulawayo. For
services to the Red Cross.

John Gordon HOFWOOD, Esq. For services to
.the Rhodesia Railways, and in social service.

Charles Jameson MATINGA, Esq. For public and
political services.

CENTRAL CHANCERY OF
THE ORDERS OF KNIGHTHOOD

St James's Palace, London S.W.I.

The QUEEN has been graciously pleased, on the
occasion of the Celebration of Her Majesty's
Birthday, and on the advice of Her Majesty's
Ministers of the Federation of Rhodesia and
Nyasaland, to approve the award of the British
Empire Medal (Military Division) to the
undermentioned:

Warrant Officer Class II MATAMBO, Rhodesia
and Nya&aland Army,

Warrant Officer Class II John ZULU, Rhodesia
and Nyasaland Army.
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